Further options were considered for potential long-term savings, including working with schools
on energy saving (70% of energy use is within schools) and investing in renewable energy
technologies for County properties. However, working with schools is limited by delegated
energy budgets and the use of renewable energy technologies would require some investment
and would also rely on the County Council having access to the necessary expertise to decide on
a strategic policy direction for available technologies. This will be reviewed as the strategy

develops.




